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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER  

BY DEPUTY D. WARR OF ST. HELIER SOUTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 12TH FEBRUARY 2024 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 19TH FEBRUARY 2024 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Chief Minister advise when the report on Jersey’s housing market prepared by Dame Kate Barker 

will be published?” 

 

Answer 

 

The report on Jersey’s housing market by the Fiscal Policy Panel, chaired by Dame Kate Barker, is 

expected to be published by the end of March 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


